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Mass Times 
Monday to Friday: 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m.  

Saturday: 10.30 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sunday: 9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m.  

Confessions                                                                           
Monday to Saturday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament                                                           

Monday to Friday after the 10.30 a.m. Mass to 12.30 p.m.  

Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Thank You 29th Feb/1st March                                                    

1st Collection  € 1,090    2nd Collection  €525 

 

 St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral 
St Kevin’s Oratory 

[Entrance from Cathedral] 
 

LENT WEDNESDAYS                 
Christ our Light - Towards Easter 2020 

 

The Sunday Readings                                                            
A Lent Bible Programme                                                      

with Fr Kieran J. O’Mahony, OSA 
 

11.15 a.m. to 12.30 p.m. 
 

11, 18, 25 March, 1 April  
 

Masses at 10.30 a.m. and 12.45 p.m. 

Coronavirus (COVID-19)                                                   
guidance for  religious services  

 

 

Mass 

Those who have flu are under no obligation to go to Mass. If you 
have the flu, please stay at home, rest, stay well hydrated and, if 
necessary, seek your doctor’s help. Mass is available via the                
internet on the Diocesan website www.dubldindiocese.ie as well as 
many  parishes and via television and radio. 
 

Sign of Peace 

Due to the number of colds and flu around, we would kindly      
remind our parishioners that during the sign of peace it is fine to 
simply smile, wave, or bow to other to convey Christ’s peace to 
them. 
 

Holy Communion 

Holy Communion will be administered into the hands only and 
NOT onto the tongue. 
Receiving from the Chalice is not possible at this time. 
 

The full advice given by the HSE is available here:  https://
www.dublindiocese.ie/coronavirus-covid-19-guidance-for-
religious-services/  

As community of faith, we need to take proper care of ourselves. 

We must take care of each other’s wellbeing.                                           
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